
Frequently Asked Questions

How much does the event cost? 
Light of the World is FREE to all attendees. 

What are the hours?
Light Of the World will be open from 6:00–9:00 PM every day from December 1 through 24. 

Do I need to register to attend?
Yes! Every vehicle of guests must register in order to enter the event.

How many tickets do I need to register?How many tickets do I need to register?
Only one ticket per vehicle needs to register. 

Do I need to print my ticket?
You can have your registration confirmation visible on your phone as you enter the event. If you’re unable to show the 
ticket on your phone, then please print it.

How many people can I bring?
As many people as you have seat belts for in your vehicle.

How long is the event? How long is the event? 
It will take approximately 15 minutes to drive through the event. There are minimal strobe lights in small areas 
throughout the experience.

Can I park and walk through?
No. Enjoy the drive-thru from the warmth of your vehicle.

Are buses and limos allowed?
Of course! There is a 9Of course! There is a 9’ height limit to all vehicles that enter the event. Just make sure the driver has a ticket registered 
and visible at the entrance. Bikes will not be allowed through the experience. 

Can I come more than once?
Absolutely! Come as many times as you’d like. Just make sure that you register for a ticket for each day and showtime you 
come to visit. 

How early can I come before my show time?
You can queue at the entrance up to 30 minutes prior to your ticketed showtime. 

Will there be accessible bathrooms?Will there be accessible bathrooms?
No. In order to ensure the safety of all our guests, there will be no stopping or exiting of vehicles once you have entered 
the event.  

Can I take photos?
Please do! We want to see them too. Share your photos with us by using #ChristmasAtSaddleback


